
Please give  Vote Interstate Compact bill - HB 2927 consideration.  This could actually ensure 

that we elect our President  FAIRLY:  One Person,  One Vote.   

Every vote should count,  and our President should be elected by the Popular Vote,  not the 

archaic electoral college.  It is time for Oregon to finally join the other states in this Compact. 

Thank you for considering. 

Susan Ahern,  Portland 
 


